
We are so grateful for so many amazing things that God is doing at CCS!

Praise God for answered prayers - Mr. Jonker is back teaching TODAY! Thank
you to all the people who prayed, helped, supported, and came together. We
are so thankful to have Mr. Jonker back at school and for his continued
healing!
Praise God for Mrs. Bouwman that she was able to sub for Mr. Jonker during
this time! We all truly appreciate all that you have done!
Praise God for an incredibly successful Grade 6 Annual Floor Hockey
Tournament! Wow - THIS was an example of God bringing students, schools,
parents, families, teachers, communities together to show Community
Building, outreach, and truly the love of Christ! What a celebration of
learning!!!
Thank you Lord for the fun we had at the Secondary Students vs Staff hockey
game held this morning!
Congratulations to the Girls’ Senior Basketball Team for winning the BANNER!
WHOOO HOOOOOO!!! A further congrats to all of the CCS Basketball teams
wrapping up their seasons, there were many impressive finshes and I pray
that everyone feels proud of their hard work.
Welcome to Jayson, our newest member of our Maintenance Team. We
bless you Jayson as you step into this role that God has called you to!
This past week I got to tour our Preschool - What a place of peace and love
for our preschool children! Many of you have been blessed to have your
children in this very special space. Praise God for Susan and her team of
kind, loving leaders who pour out their love to these precious children.
Paise God for our CCS Prayer Time last night that Pastor Layne and Erich led.
We came together to pray for our students to be able to show their Biblical
work, for the Fruits of the Spirit to be present in our daily lives - evidence to
others that we are followers of Christ. Pastor Layne shared Romans 2:4 - It is
the KINDNESS of God that leads us to repentance. We prayed for an increase
of students to step into leadership, protection, and student led prayer
groups. Thank you, Lord!
We prayed for our students, teachers and chaperones who are leaving for
the Spain and Portugal trip, students on the Italy exchange, and those
preparing for the West Coast Trail.
We also took time to pray through 2 Chronicles 7:11 - 18. As a body of
believers, we each took time to pray through individually and as a group
how we have sinned, asking God for forgiveness so that He would bring
healing to each of us, our school, and our community.
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God has given me some clear visions - one of them is that we are to “let
[our] light so shine, before [others], so that they may see [our] good works,
and glorify [our] Father who is in Heaven.” Matthew 5:16. That we [are] the
light of the world Matthew 5:14-16. God showed me that we are to be a
LIGHTHOUSE for our students and for our community. This was confirmed
through two other people during prayer. SOOOO, our response is this:

We will have CCS Prayer Nights - we will call them “LIGHTHOUSE PRAYER”
the second Monday of each month (Next one will be Monday, Apr 7, 2025
in the LINC)
We will have CCS Worship Nights - we will call them “LIGHTHOUSE
WORSHIP” the fourth Monday of each month (Our first one will be
Monday, April 28 in the LINC)

Let’s celebrate the many amazing things that God is doing in and through
our CCS community! Rejoice in the celebration of our Risen Saviour!

Blessings,
Denise Steinke

     dsteinke@calgarychristianschool.com

     403.242.2896 ext 4301
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